CAPTAIN'S CATCH-UP

APTAIN WEAR

Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter

September 22nd 2023

Dear Parents/carers.



Year 4 Visit ThinkTank

As part of their topic 'Burps, Bottoms & Bile' Year 4 went to ThinkTank to learn all about the digestive system. They found out what happens to food as it goes through the body. They learnt what each of the five food groups does and the importance of your 5 a day and why our bodies need energy. Learning all bout healthy eating and how we fuel our bodies to make sure we are as healthy and happy as can be!





Dates for your Diary

Tuesday 26th September Year 1 visit to Weston Park Tuesday 10th October School Photos

Wednesday 11th October

Year 1 Parent Workshop Year 6 Polar Regions Workshop Tuesday 24th October

Reception Tiny Town Visit

Friday 27th October

Mufti Day

Break up for half term

Monday 6th November

Return back to school

Tuesday 14th November
Parent Consultation Day

Year 3 Stone Age Day

For their visit this half term, Year 3 went to Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre to learn all about the Stone Age. During the day the children participated in lots of different activities to mimic how living in the Stone Age would have been. They created their own Stone Age paintings using natural materials such as charcoal and they went on a hunt, just a the hunt gatherers would have done! The children were also able to see a replica of the last remaining woolly mammoth, they couldn't believe how tall it was!



Afternoon Tea Party

Every Friday a group of children are nominated by their teacher for excellent behaviour for the week and are invited to an afternoon tea party with Mrs Passey.

They celebrate with cakes & biscuits and a bit of fizz!









Apply for a Blue Peter Reading Badge for your child. You will have previously received an application form (available from the school office) Please return completed forms to school, we are more than happy to send them off. Let's see how many badges we can collect as a school!